
                     

 

 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 
The PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION of the City of Floresville will 
be conducting a Public Hearing at CITY HALL, 1120 D STREET, 
Floresville, Texas, on 11/2/2016, at 6:00 pm, to consider a request to 
rezone a 0.942 acre tract of land, being situated in the City of Floresville, 
a part of the S. & J. Arocha Grant, A-1, Wilson County, Texas, locally 
known as 802 8th street, from RESIDENTIAL zoning to COMMERCIAL 
zoning.   
 
The Commission will be scheduled to make a recommendation to the City 
Council following the Public Hearing.  
 
Anyone having an interest in the rezoning request is invited to attend and 
present comments to the Commission or Council for consideration at 
either meeting. 
 
 
 


